Children’s Services Structure 

Thanks to everyone who sent us their comments on our proposed structure for Children’s Services. We had a very good response to the consultation, with many helpful and thoughtful comments and, as a result of that feedback, we have made some amendments to the structure. 

The revised proposals are going to County Council Cabinet for approval on 3 April. The papers for that meeting will be published on the County Council website on Monday 27 March. If you want to read it, this is the web address you will need to enter: http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/consumption/idcplg?IdcService=SS_GET_PAGE&nodeId=479&Committee .  You will then need to click on the agenda for 3 April.

Once Cabinet members have discussed the structure and it has been finalised, we will share it with you.  

Best wishes,

Lisa Christensen

Director of Children’s Services 

